
 

  

November 20, 2018 

 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR INDEFINITE QUANTITY CONTRACTS 

(IQCs) FOR PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT PROFESSIONAL ELECTRICAL-

AERONAUTICAL SYSTEMS ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR FEDERALLY FUNDED 

PROJECTS AS REQUESTED DURING 2019 THROUGH 2022 - RFP NO. 53258 

ADDENDUM #3 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey (the Authority) hereby amends the subject 

Request for Proposal (RFP), dated October 24, 2018. 

 

1) Please note the date for receipt of proposals for the subject RFP has been changed to 

2:00 P.M. on December 4, 2018. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Allison Agliardo, Operations Manager, at 

aagliardo@panynj.gov. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joann Spirito       

Manager, Federal Procurement & Compliance 

Procurement Department 
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